
City advises of road closures for upcoming Minstrel street 

parades 

 
Tweede Nuwe Jaar (Minstrel street parade) 

The Tweede Nuwe Jaar parade will take place on Saturday 17 January 

2015. Residents and visitors are advised to take note of the following road 

closures from 08:00 to 23:59 on the day. 

 

Street Between 

Keizersgracht Constitution Street and Sir Lowry Road 

Darling Street Buitenkant Street and Adderley Street 

Sir Lowry Road Buitenkant Street and Tennant Street 

Primrose Street Caledon Street and Darling Street 

Canterbury Street Caledon Street and Darling Street 

Harrington Street Caledon Street and Darling Street 

Parade Street Caledon Street and Strand Street 

Queen Victoria Street Wale Street and Bloem Street 

Corporation Street Longmarket Street and Darling Street 

Plein Street Longmarket Street and Darling Street 

Lower Plein Street Darling Street and Strand Street 

Parliament Street Longmarket Street and Darling Street 

Adderley Street Wale Street and Strand Street 

Castle Street Chiapinni Street and Buitengracht 

Hout Street Burg Street and Adderley Street 

Shortmarket Street Chiapinni Street and Buitengracht 

Longmarket Street Burg Street and Parliament Street 

Church Street Burg Street and Adderley Street 

Wale Street Rose Street and Adderley Street 

Burg Street Longmarket Street and Wale Street 

Bree Street Church Street and Dorp Street 

Van der Meulen Street Dorp Street and Wale Street 

Rose Street  Wale Street and Strand Street 

Helliger Lane Chiappini Street and Buitengragt 

Church Street Chiappini Street and Buitengragt 

Longmarket Street Chiappini Street and Buitengragt 

Shortmarket Street Chiappini Street and Buitengragt 

Hout Street Chiappini Street and Buitengragt 

Buitengracht Service Road Dorp Street and Wale Street 

 

No parking will be permitted in Keizersgracht, Darling Street, Adderley Street, 

Wale Street and Rose Street from 06:00 on Saturday until end of services.  
  


